
Important message from Dr. Karen Fleming & Dr. Leslie Beyers:  
 
Dear Patients, 

As many of you know, we will be relocating our family practice to the Sunnybrook Health Science Centre, at 2075 Bayview 
Avenue in January 2024. The Sunnybrook Department of Family and Community Medicine (DFCM) is a training site fully 
affiliated with the University of Toronto DFCM. The Family Practice Unit is made up of a group of excellent physicians and 
interprofessional healthcare providers committed to educating learners and supporting our local community.  

For those continuing their care with us at Sunnybrook, we want to provide you with more details to ensure the transition 
is as seamless as possible for you. To those of you who will not be joining us, thank you for putting your trust in our team 
over the years, we wish you all the best in your future.  

When: You may call and schedule both in-person and virtual appointments for January 2, 2024, and onwards. 
 
How: Please call 416-480-4025 
 
Where: Sunnybrook's Bayview Campus is located at 2075 Bayview Ave. Please enter the main hospital building and make 
your way to room A146 (A-Wing, 1st Floor). Feel free to use this interactive digital map to navigate our Bayview campus.  
 
Parking: Parking for patients and visitors on Bayview Campus is located in the main parking garage as well as other various 
locations on the campus – there is a lot in front of A-Wing as well as a P-lot across the church. View this parking map, 
which shows these areas marked in orange. For more information on rates, accessibility parking, mobile parking 
payments, and more, please visit this page.  
 
TTC: Sunnybrook is accessible by transit – please refer to this page for more information on relevant bus numbers and the 
nearby subway stations. 
 
Plan: Please allow yourself extra time for the first visit to orient yourself to the new location. Upon arrival, check in with 
the team Secretary to verify your information.  
 
For further information about the Department of Family and Community Medicine and all the services we provide, please 
visit this page. For further information about the Sunnybrook Academic Family Health Team (SAFHT) and all the services 
we provide, please visit this page.  
 
We continue to be available to you at Bayview Family Practice for urgent medical concerns and after-hours care until 
December 31, 2023. 
 
Dr. Fleming is accepting new prenatal patients in addition to her existing prenatal patients at her new site at the 
Sunnybrook Health Sciences Centre. Pregnant patients needing after hours care over the holidays will continue to call 
416-480-6100 ext 0 to ask for the Family Medicine Obstetrics Physician on-call.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this period of transition. As the holiday season approaches, we 
would like to extend our warmest wishes to you and your family!  
 

All the best, 

Dr. Karen Fleming & Dr. Leslie Beyers  

 

https://sunnybrook.ca/map/
https://sunnybrook.ca/uploads/1/patients/parking/parking-map-with-app-payment.png
https://sunnybrook.ca/content/?page=parking
https://sunnybrook.ca/content/?page=hospital-directions-map-address-parking-transit#ttc
https://sunnybrook.ca/content/?page=family-practice-unit-physicians-health-team
https://sunnybrook.ca/content/?page=academic-family-health-team-fht-toronto

